
    

  

This note is to inform you and seek your feedback regarding the renewal 

of BP’s Climate Policy partnership agreements with Harvard and Tufts 

which are set to expire on 31 December 2018. Both Harvard and Tufts 

have requested verbal indication of BP’s intent to continue these 
agreements as soon as possible so that revised scopes and funding levels 

can be agreed upon and new contracts pug in place by end of August 

2018.     
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As BP takes a more forward yo position on climate with our 

Advancing Low Carbon (ALC) approach and participation in industry 

initiatives such as OGCI and CLC among others, there has never been a 
more opportune time for BP to review these partnership agreements and 

to assess their value through the lens of the potential changes a low 

carbon approach will bring in business and technology. 

    

Stakeholder input - Key takeaways 

Confidential 

BPA_HCOR_00028087



To help inform the renewal process, interviews were conducted in 2Q 

with key internal stakeholders including Spencer Dale, Dominic Emery, 

David Eyton, Paul Jefferiss, Katrina Mannion, Angela Strank and Cindy 

Yeilding. Interview questions fell into three principal areas including 

research focus, support of the ALC and BP America specific issues. 

Some key takeaways of these interviews include: 

e Most interviewees acknowledged the valuable policy work of 

Harvard and Tufts to help inform our work and thinking in the 
climate space. There is support for the more targeted focus on 

   climate policy as opposed to broader geopolitical and energy 

questions. However the work on ne economic dimensions of the 

  

few exceptions. 

e Many expressed there should be Freater business ACCess to the 

research, through shorter papers g executive style > 

  
that the current funding BP provides will not be enough to cover all of 

BP’s areas of interest. He also stressed that it is important for Harvard to 

work in areas that may not be of interest now to BP, but perhaps in the 

future. 

Recommendation: 
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Internal stakeholder input as well as conversations with Kelly Gallagher 

and Henry Lee suggest people find value and are supportive of continuing 

the BP/Harvard/Tufts partnerships. 

lf BP decides to continue, the next steps would include agreement on the 

exact scope, timeframe and funding levels with both Harvard and Tufts so 

that the new agreements would be in place by end of Auugust 2018. The 

scope would include greater detail on both the research topics as well as 

the frequency and type of interactions with BP. 

One of the other key areas of consideration is | ee: In 2016, due to 
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